
October 31, 2013 

Board of Selectmen 
Town of Chilmark 
401 Middle Road 
P.O. Box 119 
Chilmark, MA 02535 

Re: G4&G4HD 

Dear Chairman and Members of the Board: 

In keeping with our ongoing efforts to provide regular updates regarding our service, I am 
writing to inform you that on or shortly after January 6, 2014, G4 and G4 HD will no longer be 
available on channels 129 and 825 respectively. 

In addition, on January 1, 2014, ShopNBC will change its name to ShopHQ. 

Please be advised Customers are receiving this information, in advance, via bill message. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 508.760.3400 x33007. 

Sincerely, 

Mary O'Keeffe, Sr. Manager 
Government & Regulatory Affairs 


